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U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service
Oregon State Office

2600 SE 98th Avenue, Suite 100
Portland, Oregon 97266-1398

Office phone: (303) 231 -8179
FAX Number: (503) 231-6135

Date: _April 1.1997 - Number of pages (including transmittal sheet):_6
To: Rollie Montagne, Port of Portland . FAX Number: 73]-7080
Subject: _Rivergate Mitigation Program '

The tablé to follow summarizes miti
including the st
hope

this summary

gation contained in the original Rivergate Agreement,

arus of each element (if known) and a process and timeline for compliance. We

will be useful for the discussions at the next meeting, scheduled for April
15th. Please call Jennifer Thorupson oF Ron Garst

if you have any questions or comments.
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ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES
700 N.E. Multnomah
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Portland, OR 97208

Fax Cover Letter

DATE: April 9, 1887

T Jlerry Hedrick . PHONE: (503} 378-3805 X274
Division of State Lands - FAX: {503) 3784844
Jioe Pesek PHONE: (503) B57-2000 X230
Oregon Dept. of Fish & Wildfire FAX: {503) 857-2050
JRon Garst PHONE: (503) 2316179
LIS Fish & Wildlife Service FAM: {809 23481485
(A
AJudy Linton PHONE: (503)326-6438-
us army Comps of Engineers FAX: {503) 3264089
JRalph Rofigers PHONE: (503) 326-2676
LIS Bnvironments! Protection Agency FAX: {B0%) 3263389
Emily Roth ' PHONE: (503) 797-1515
METRO FAX: {508) 7971849
FROBM; Roltie Montagne PHONE: (503) 731-75818
External Affairs Manager FAX: {503) 731-7353
RE: Finalize Rivergate MOA Language Meeting
gL: Brian Campbsll
Dana Sigfried

Number of pages including cover sheet: 7

We are Faxing in its entirety the USF&W assessment of the current status and the ouistanding

clements of the Rivergate Agreement. We think the format and organization of the document is

excellent and will probably use it as 2 model for futare mitigation site reviews. Brian Campbell will

be back from his California conference tomorrow and we will fill in information at the locations we

have placed question marks. As discussed in our earlier letter elements outside the original i3
agreement are not on the table. If is our understapding that the results of the agency meeting agreed 7 iy
with this position. For this reason the stared liems On pages 003 and 006 are not on the tabie for

discussion as they would constitute additional projects not under discussion in the original

agreement. The Port is willing to set down with metre and discuss their ssues a8 a separate process

outside closure on this agreement, Thanks for the patience on this matter. - Rollie
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